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On January 18th, Hollis Police and Fire Departments were dispatched to the area of Rocky
Pond Road and Apple Lane for a reported motor vehicle accident involving a school bus
owned and operated by Hollis Transportation. It was determined that bus had been
traveling south when it left the roadway and struck a tree, causing significant damage. At
the time of the accident there were no students aboard the bus. The driver was transported
to the hospital as a precaution. The cause of the accident remains under investigation at
this time.



